
Minority Recruitment and Retention Annual Report

(Due annually by June 30th each year)
In accordance with (Act 1091), all state-supported colleges and universities are required to establish a program for the retention of blacks and other members of minority groups as students, faculty, and staff. Retention action plans are required to be prepared on a continuing basis for five-year periods.

Each state-supported college and university shall annually prepare a progress report on the steps that have been taken to reach the goals of the plan.  The report shall include information relative to students, faculty, and staff within the institution. Copies of each institution's five-year plan and annual reports are to be filed by June 30 with the Arkansas Division of Higher Education. 
The Minority Recruitment and Retention annual report should include at a minimum the following:

· Number of minority students, by minority group, who currently attend the institution.

· Number and position title of minority faculty and staff who currently work for the institution. 
· Number of minority full-time faculty, by minority group, who currently work for the institution.

· Number of minority adjunct faculty, by minority group, who currently work for the institution.

· Number and position title of minority faculty and staff who began working at the institution in the past year.

· Progress made in meeting institutional goals and objectives related to the recruitment and retention of minority students, faculty, and staff. 

· Include any new strategies or activities that have been added for the coming year and the indicators/benchmarks that will be used to determine success in meeting any new objectives.

· Include your timeline, budget, and methods used to assess and monitor progress.

                   Submit your annual report electronically to academic.affairs@adhe.edu by June 30.

